Tulelake Irrigation District

P. O. Box 699 * 2717 Havlina Road * Tulelake, CA 96134 Phone: 530-667-2249 * Fax: 530-667-4228 * Email: tid@cot.net

Brad C. Kirby, Manager Kraig D. Beasly, Asst. Mgr. Angie M. King, Fin. & Off. Admin. John F. Crawford, President Gary A. Wright, V. President James E. Havlina, Director Edgar J. Staunton, Director Scott M. Seus, Director

June 30, 2022

RE: 2022 Irrigation Season Water Supply

Based on the observed and projected hydrology this season it is anticipated that the available water supply for TID will be sufficient to provide a slight increase in the allocation of surface water for each TID patron. Therefore, at the June 30, 2022 Special TID Board Meeting the TID Board approved an increase of 0.25 acrefeet per acre (3 inches per acre) to all TID irrigator allocations. Accordingly the expected available farm plan water supply for each irrigator consist of 0.50 acrefeet per acre (6 inches per acre) of Surface Water Allocation and/or 0.50 acrefeet per acre (6 inches per acre) of TID Well Allocation for eligible acres as defined in the 2022 TID Water Supply and Operations Policy and 2022 TID Well Irrigated Acres Program.

Sincerely,

Brad C. Kirby Manager